
JUDICIAL INVESTIGATION COMMISSION 
City Center East - Suite 1200 A 

4700 MacCorkle Ave., SE 
Charleston, West Virginia 25304 

(304) 558-0169 • FAX (304) 558-0831 

April 23, 2018 

Re: JlC Advisory Opinion 2018-08. 

Dear 

Your recent request for an advis01y opinion was reviewed by the Judicial Investigation 
Commission. The factual scenario giving rise to your request is as follows: Several homes on 
your street/block are participating in a " block yard sale." Along with other members of your 
family, you would like to participate by selling your items from the yard of your home. 

The Commission has reviewed the Code of Judicial Conduct to address the question 
which you have raised. The Commission is of the opinion that your participation in a block yard 
sale would not violate any rules of the Code of Judicial Conduct governing extrajudicia l activities 
since you will be selling only the items belong to you for your personal gain. 

We hope this opinion fully addresses the issue which you have raised. If there is any 
fu1ther question regarding this matter do not hesitate to contact the Commission. 

REW/bjl 

;;~~ 
Ronald E. Wilson, Chairperson 
Judicial Investigation Commission 


